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St. Matthew’s W
CofE Primary School




WOW box


Please celebrate your child’s achievements with us. If your child does something to be proud of write it down on a WOW card and send it into school.   The children can share their achievements with the rest of the class during the session and choose a special prize. 





RE


We will be exploring Diwali the festival of lights and learning about the birth of Jesus and celebrating Christmas.





Lending Library


We are now starting our class library.  Each week the children can choose a book to bring home and share together with you.  Children must bring their book bag and bookmark. When they return their book on a Wednesday they will receive a sticker and when they collect six stickers they will be able to choose a special reward.








THEME – Let’s Celebrate 


Our theme for the second half of this term is: special birthdays and Christmas.








Maths


It has been lovely to see your children playing with number and counting in class.  We will build on these skills both within our different areas of learning and at group times.  The children have been busy making pictures using shapes and measuring in the water tray whilst filling and emptying containers.


 





Phonics


During our nursery sessions we have begun group time.  In small groups the children will learn letters and sounds and play games that support their understanding of what sounds are.  We will continue to sing songs and rhymes building a familiar list that they can join in with and enjoy with confidence.





THEME – Let’s Celebrate 


Our theme for the first half of this term is:


Let’s Celebrate. We will be learning about bonfire night and Diwali.





 











                





Communication and Language


In the forthcoming weeks we will have many opportunities to learn new words and practise our listening skills.  The children will be developing their understanding of festivals and celebrations.  We will have lots of fun activities that will support their learning experiences and give opportunities for discussions.





are looking forward to welcoming back our nursery children and meeting our new starters.  Over the following weeks we will be learning all about one another, where we come from and who is in our family.  The next few weeks are an important time as the children settle into the daily routine of nursery life, the staff and parent/carers will be working together to make this a happy experience for everyone.








The children will be given lots of opportunities to talk about the. 

















PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD BRINGS THEIR READING BOOK BACK TO SCHOOL EVERY DAY.





























Nursery 








